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to everyone with a
birthday this month

	

Last month's Competition Winners:
1st: Joyce Beasley 2nd: Patsie Bagot

2018 Calendars and Diaries
Orders are now being taken by Pat

McCardle. The price of the diary is £4.60
and the calendar is £3.50 The closing date
for orders is Friday 25th August 2017.
Please remember to includeacheque in

full payment with your
order.

No Meeting in August

Next Meeting: 20th
September

Carrs - Jewellers

Competition: A poem

Caroline C
Isabel R

Bakers
Jeanne S,
Patsie B

TEAS If you are unable to carry out your Tea
or Baking rota, PLEASE change with
someone else and let Jane Mealor

know. If you cannot change, please ring
Jane in plenty of time before the

meeting.

The new WI membership website “My WI” has been launched , so look out for
an email with your password.

Some of you would like to go to events
but may not want to go on your own or
have no transport to get there. To help,
we are collecting info from drivers who
are happy to provide lifts. How many will
fit in your car? How far do you want to
drive? Do you mind driving at night?

This Year’s summer trip is Friday 18th
August with a visit to Leighton Hall,
guided tour and demonstration of
birds of prey followed by Afternoon
Tea. Contact Andrea to book a place

The Federation will be 100 next year and are
updating the logo they use on their documents.
They are looking for design suggestions from
members so put on your creative hats and see
what you can do! Closing date 30th September

Worth booking a place on The Board of Trustees' Lunch "Food with Flowers, with
floristry demonstration from Jonathan Moseley. £30 includes 2 course lunch, Chipping
Village Hall, Tuesday 10th October. Closing date: 14th September (before our next
meeting). Please contact Joyce by email, or phoe 812176 if you want to go.

Wow! Well what can I say, except what an amazing night we had and how the
pudding sub committee reaslly got the party started. The pudding girls pulled out all
the stops with their mouthwatering and fabulous creations. The room was dressed
to impress! our sponsors fo local businesses provided the best raffle. But most of
all, Helen and Reece, our fabulous entertainers, put on a top-class cabaret show.
More than £1000 was raised for The Bay Dementia Hub. (How good is that?) The
village will never be the same again. All we can say is that those who missed it,
missed something special happening at Halton WI, which has hopefully put us on
the map. Jane


